
Louisiana Department of Insurance 
 

Annual Actuarial Filing Requirements for Health Insurers 
 
This year, the Louisiana Department of Insurance (LDI) is requiring electronic submissions 
of the annual statement �ilings for all insurance companies. Accordingly, the required 
actuarial documents must be emailed to L.H.Actuarial@ldi.la.gov.  
 
For insurance companies that have in-force health policies, the required actuarial documents 
are: 

• the Actuarial Opinion prepared by the Appointed Actuary, 
• the Actuarial Memorandum supporting the Actuarial Opinion, with suf�icient 

information to allow for independent veri�ication of assumptions and methods, and 
• if applicable, supporting documents referenced in the memorandum. 

 
All submissions must be emailed no later than May 1, 2025.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us at L.H.Actuarial@ldi.la.gov 
or individually contact: 

• Rod Friedy, FSA, MAAA, Director of Life and Health at Rod.Friedy@ldi.la.gov or call 
 (225) 342 – 4656  

• Amber Schreve, MAAA, ASA, Life and Health Actuary at Amber.Schreve@ldi.la.gov or 
call (225) 342 – 3458  
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